

RAISE ACHIEVEMENT & INSPIRE A LOVE OF LEARNING

30th January 2017

Dear Parent

We are delighted to invite you to a parent forum with Learning Performance Training on 9th February 2017 at 3.20pm.

Learning Performance is the UK's leading study skills company. Their interactive and motivational workshops show students how to learn, how to revise and how to prepare for exams with creative strategies such as, memory techniques.

Research shows equipping students with such learning strategies can improve progress by an average of 8 months.

Learning Performance will be working with your child on 9th February 2017. The forum will cover various learning strategies and how you can help support your child at home.

For more information about Learning Performance and the work they do with schools, please visit www.learningperformance.com

We look forward to seeing you at the Parent Forum!

Kind regards

Mrs K Daniels Jones